
In the Bridges section: 

Cameron, Ann. GLORIA RISING  

A chance meeting with a woman 

astronaut encourages Gloria to try to be 

her best self, even with her difficult 
fourth-grade teacher, Mrs. Yardley.  

Cameron, Ann.  THE STORIES JULIAN 
TELLS 

Relates episodes in seven-year-old 

Julian's life which include getting into 
trouble with his younger brother Huey, 

planting a garden, what he did to try to 
grow taller, losing a tooth, and finding a 

new friend. 

Grimes, Nikki. MAKE WAY FOR 

DYAMONDE DANIEL  

Spunky third-grader Dyamonde Daniel 
misses her old neighborhood, but when 

she befriends a boy named Free, 
another new student at school, she 

finally starts to feel at home. (series)  

Thomson, Melissa.  KEENA FORD AND 
THE SECOND GRADE MIX-UP 

Keena Ford chronicles her many 
mishaps as she begins second grade. 

(series) 

 

In Children’s Fiction (XF) 

Boles, Philana Marie. LITTLE DIVAS 

The summer before 7th grade, Cassidy 

Carter must come to terms with living 
with her father whom she barely knows, 

amidst the overall confusion of 

adolescence. 

Bond, Victoria. ZORA AND ME 

A fictionalized account of Zora Neale 
Hurston's childhood with her best friend 

Carrie, in Eatonville, Florida, as they 
learn about life, death, and the 

differences between truth, lies, and 

pretending. 

Codell, Esme Raji. SAHARA SPECIAL 

Struggling with school and her feelings 
since her father left, Sahara gets a fresh 

start with a new and unique teacher 
who supports her writing talents and 

the individuality of each of her 

classmates. 

Curtis, Christopher Paul. BUD NOT BUDDY 

Ten-year-old Bud, a motherless boy 
living in Flint, Michigan during the Great 

Depression, escapes a bad foster home 

and sets out in search of the man he 
believes to be his father--the renowned 

bandleader, H.E. Calloway of Grand 
Rapids. Also, ELIJAH OF BUXTON 

Goldberg, Whoopi. PLUM FANTASTIC 

Alexandrea needs lots of encourage-

ment when she is chosen for the 

starring role at the Nutcracker Ballet 
School’s recital. (series) 

Grimes, Nikki. THE ROAD TO PARIS 

Inconsolable at being separated from 

her older brother, eight-year-old Paris is 

apprehensive about her new foster 
family, but just as she learns to trust 

them, she faces a life-changing 
decision. 

Hemphill, Helen.  THE ADVENTUROUS 

DEEDS OF DEADWOOD JONES 

Thirteen-year-old Prometheus Jones 

and his eleven-year-old cousin Omer 
flee Tennessee and join a cattle drive 

that will eventually take them to Texas, 

where Prometheus hopes his father 
lives, and they find adventure and face 

challenges as African Americans in a 
land still recovering from the Civil War. 

Lester, Julius. BLACK COWBOY, WILD 
HORSES: A TRUE STORY  

A black cowboy is so in tune with wild 

mustangs that they accept him into the 
herd, thus enabling him singlehandedly 

to take them to the corral. 

Lombard, Jenny. DRITA, MY HOMEGIRL 

When Maxie, a popular African 

American girl and Drita, a 10-year-old 
refugee from Kosovo, get paired up for 

a school project, the two girls discover 
they have more in common than not. 

McKissack, Patricia. AWAY WEST  

In 1879, 13-year-old Everett Turner 

leaves a life of struggle on his family’s 

farm and runs away to St. Louis. Also, 
ABBY TAKES A STAND. 

Nolen, Jerdine. ELIZA’S FREEDOM ROAD 

An orphaned slave, twelve-year-old 

Eliza has only the quilt her mother left 

her and the memory of the stories she 
told. Stories become Eliza’s lifeline to 

freedom after she takes to the night 
upon learning she will soon be traded. 



Patrick, Denise Lewis. MEET CECILE: AN 

AMERICAN GIRL 

Cécile Rey, whose prosperous family are 

free people of color, makes friends with 
Marie-Grace Gardner, a doctor's 

daughter who has just returned to her 

native New Orleans in 1853, and 
persuades her to change places at their 

separate Mardi Gras balls. See also 
TROUBLES FOR CECILE and 

CECILE’S GIFT 

Pinkney, Andrea Davis. BIRD IN A BOX 

In 1936, three children meet at the 

Mercy Home for Negro Orphans in New 
York State, where they deal with grief 

and loss together, along with the help 
of a sympathetic staff member and the 

boxing matches of Joe Louis, they 

manage to overcome.  

Rex, Adam.  THE TRUE MEANING OF 

SMEKDAY 

When her mother is abducted by aliens 

on Christmas Eve (or "Smekday" Eve 
since the Boov invasion), 11 year-old 

Tip hops in the family car and heads 

south to find her and meets an alien 
Boov mechanic who agrees to help her 

and save the planet from disaster. (XSF) 

Taylor, Mildred D. ROLL OF THUNDER, 

HEAR MY CRY 

A black family living in the South during 
the 1930's are faced with prejudice and 

discrimination which their children don't 
understand. 

Warner, Sally. ELLRAY JAKES IS NOT A 

CHICKEN 

Eight-year-old EllRay Jakes decides to 

"borrow" his father's crystals to impress 
his classmates, but his plan to return 

the crystals before his father notices 

goes awry. 

Williams, Maiya. THE GOLDEN HOUR 

Thirteen-year-old Rowan and his 
eleven-year-old sister Nina, still bereft 

by the death of their mother the year 
before, experience an unusual 

adventure through time when they 

come to stay with their two eccentric 
great-aunts in a small town on the 

Maine coast. 

Williams-Garcia, Rita. ONE CRAZY 

SUMMER 

In the summer of 1968, after travelling 
from Brooklyn to Oakland, California, to 

spend a month with the mother they 
barely know, eleven-year-old Delphine 

and her two younger sisters arrive to a 
cold welcome as they discover that their 

mother  is resentful of the intrusion of 

their visit and wants them to  attend a 
nearby Black Panther summer camp. 

Woodson, Jacqueline. SHOW WAY  

The making of “Show Ways,” or quilts 

which once served as secret maps for 

freedom-seeking slaves, is a tradition 
passed from mother to daughter in the 

author’s family. See also FEATHERS 
and PEACE, LOCOMOTION 
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